ADVERTISEMENT FOR PROPOSALS

Notice is hereby given that the Pike County Board of Supervisors, will
receive written sealed proposals at the office of the Purchase Clerk in the
Chancery Annex building 175 South Cherry Street, Magnolia, Mississippi,
until 4:00 p.m. on February 22, 2017, for the following:

Jail Commissary Services

The instructions to Bidders and specifications may be obtained at no

charge by contacting Purchasing Agent, Tanuyon Dangerfield, 601-783-
5289.

The Board is acting under the authority of Section 31-7-13, Mississippi
Code of 1972 Amended, and reserves the right to reject any and all
proposals.

Published by order of the Board of Supervisors of Pike County
Mississippi, dated January 31, 2017.



